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Comments: As a resident of Bristol, Vermont, the Green Mountain National Forest is directly in my backyard and

is a natural beauty that I appreciate every day.  I am writing to express my strong opposition to opening of the the

Telephone Gap region of the Green Mountain National Forest near the town of Chittenden to logging operations.

I do not want to see 12,000 of some of the oldest trees in the forest logged by commercial enterprises.  We must

leave the forest to it's own devices as natured intended.  Please do not open the Telephone Gap region of the

Green Mountain National Forest to logging operations.


